

Powder River Basin Resource Council

48 North Main Sheridan, Wyo. 82801 (307) 672-5809 624 N. 6th St. Douglas, WY 82633 358-5211

September 26, 1980

Ms. Kathleen Hamill
U.S. Muclear Regulatory Commission
Division of Waste Management
Mail Stop 483-SS
Washington, D.C. 20555



Dear Ms. Hamill:

The Powder River Basin Resource Council is a non-profit public interest group that is conserned about energy development in Wyoming.

It is our understanding that Conoco, Inc., has filed an application and an environmental report for a source material license with your office, for the construction and operation of the Sand Rock Mill Project located in Campbell County, Wyoming.

We currently have in our possession a copy of the environmental report for this project. Currently it is our desire to inspect the application which Conoco submitted with the environmental report to receive the source material license. Could you please send us a copy of their application, or put us in contact with the proper agency that can?

We greatly appreciate any assistance which you can provide.

Yours truly,

To HUSS, for the resource Council

POOR ORIGINAL